DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY CHIEF OF STAFF G-1
300 ARMY PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20310-0300

18 NOV 2019

MEMORANDUM FOR DCS G-1, Army Retirement Services, Directorate of Military
Personnel Management, Washington, D.C. 20310-0300

SUBJECT: Request for Change of Shoulder Sleeve Insignia for Retired Soldiers

1. Reference: Army Regulation (AR) 670-1, Wear and Appearance of Army Uniforms
and Insignia, 25 May 2017

2. | approve your request to change the Retired Shoulder Sleeve Insignia (SSI) worn on
the new Army Green Service Uniform. This will align the retired SSI with the retired
service ID badge currently worn on the Army Blue Service and Dress Uniform by retired
Soldiers to include the Army retired lapel button issued to each Soldier at retirement.

3. A copy of this memorandum has been provided to The Institute of Heraldry for
design of the SSI and historical reference.

4. The point of contact for this action is SGM Brian C. Sanders, Uniform Policy Branch
at brian.c.sanders.mil@mail.mil or (703) 695-5703/5473.
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